PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Mukesh KumarShah

Honeycity Limited

22 Sedgecombe Avenue

Harrow

Middx

HA3 0HL







                                                                                    Date: 8 March 2007 

Dear Mukesh,

HONEYCITY EXECUTIVE PENSION SCHEME

Further to our recent meeting, I am pleased to confirm that your SSAS has been established. 

HM Revenue and Customs will send to you directly a letter advising that it is a registered pension scheme shortly. In the meantime, I return the deed to you for safekeeping, in addition to a copy of the HMRC application form and appointment of Pension Practitioner. 

You will shortly receive an Administrator number direct from HMRC. Please let me have a note of the number once you receive this. 

As your SSAS is now established, you are free to open a pension scheme bank account in order that contributions may be paid and invested in accordance to the Trust Deed and Rules. 

I attach our invoice for settlement by the Company as per our terms of business. 

The SSAS is a highly flexible pension scheme, in due course we will get together to exchange some ideas on making the most out of the scheme going forward. If you have any queries at this time, please do not hesitate to contact me
Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Gavin McCloskey

For pensionpractitioner.com 

